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Updated Non Covered Services Payment Policy 
January 27, 2022 

 
On January 12, 2022, Neighborhood Health Plan of Rhode Island’s (Neighborhood’s) Non-Covered Services 
Payment Policy was reviewed and updated to include new CPTS and HCPCS. Below is a summary of changes 
according to applicable line of business (LOB).   
 

 
 

Non-Covered 
 

 

LOB   

Non-Covered 
 

 

LOB 

90865 Medicaid Only  0275U All 
90882 Medicaid Only  0279U All 

90887 Medicaid Only  0280U All 

90739 All  0281U All 

90743 All  0282U All 

90747 All  0283U All 

90748 All  0284U All 

0018M All  C1831 All 

0255U All  C9779 All 

0256U All  C9780 All 

0257U All  K1022 All 

0258U All  K1023 All 

0259U All  K1024 All 

0260U All  K1025 All 

0261U All  K1026 All 

0262U All  Q4251 All 

0263U All  Q4252 All 

0264U All  Q4253 All 

0265U All  Q9004 All 

0266U All  S9432 All 

0267U All    
 

Neighborhood will continue to update its payment policy for non-covered services on a quarterly basis. 
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